
OrCeans Community Service CCuB
INCORPORATED, NONPROFIT

T.O. "Box 181

OrCeans, CJA 95556

May 15, 2019

Supervisor Steve Madrone
Fifth District,
Humboldt County Board of Supervisors
825 5th Street, Room 111
Eureka, CA 95501-1153

Dear Supervisor Madrone:

We are seeking your support, and a resolution from the Board of Supervisors in support
of a temporary Highway 96 road closure, for the Annual "Old Timers' Day Parade"
in Orleans, CA on Father's Day, June 16, 2019. The parade occurs from Big Rock Road
to Ishi Pishi Road and back along Highway 96 from noon to 1 pm. Caltrans requests a
resolution from the Board for this event. The Board of Supervisors has always been
very supportive of this event, for which we are grateful. We would be honored if you
could attend our parade and picnic in person. We are enclosing a copy of the letter
requesting support from the Sheriff's office as well.

Please call Penny Eckert at 530.605.8964, email at p1eckert@8mail.com. or write to
the above address, if you have any questions.

Address for the CalTrans Permit Office is

District 1 Permits

CalTrans

P.O. Box 3700

Eureka, CA 95502-3700

Sincerely,

Penny Jennings Eckert
Permitting Officer
Orleans Community Service Club

Enclosure: Letter request to Sheriff Honsal for support


